February 3, 1998

Mr. Joseph J. Foley

Radiation Safety Officer

City of Philadelphia 3
Philadelphia International Airport

rerminal E

-
Philadelphia, Pennsyivania 19153
SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 030-12460/97-001
Dear Mr. Foley
I'his letter refers to your January 30, 1997 correspondence., in response to our
October 22, 1997 letter
Thank you for informing us cf the coriective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed
program B

Your cooperation with us is appreciated

Sincerely, '
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<enny M. Johansen, Acting “hief
7% Nuclear Material Safety 8ranch 3
Division ot Nuclear Materials Safety
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Licrnse No, 37-07983-07
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